The Rugby Link platform will be shut down from Wednesday 1st May 2019 as our contract with Rugby Australia expires.

However, if you would like to continue to access our services to administer your Rugby club/association, please submit a helpdesk request via
InteractSport Support and our sales team will be able to assist.
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